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Welcome to Our Graduate Interns for Spring 2020
Hello everyone! My name is Stephanie Hauptman and I am one
of the Graduate Assistants in the MDC. I am currently in the 2nd
year of the Masters in Counseling and College Student Personnel
at California Lutheran University. I started my college journey at
Moorpark College and transferred to CLU for undergraduate. I
am a first generation college student that was blessed with the
help of some amazing mentors that helped guide me and cheer
me on. Now I strive to give that back to the students I am able to
work with. I look forward to meeting you all.

My name is Alicia Valdez and I am a Graduate Assistant at the MDC. I
currently attend California Lutheran University (CLU) and I am in my
third year of the Masters in Counseling and College Student Personnel
program. I began my journey through higher education at Oxnard
College where I was a student worker and a student athlete. I then
transferred here to CSUCI where I was part of SSS and worked under
MSAP and the Mini-Corps program. After taking a year off from school I
decided to attend CLU to continue my education. Even though at times
school can get overwhelming I find myself de-stressing and practicing
self-care by spending time with my family and loved ones. I enjoy
playing soccer, hiking, watching TV and going on trips with my family.
As I reflect on my educational journey being a Latina and first-
generation student I believe I owe my success to my family who always
supported me even though they were not knowledgeable about the
college process. In addition, I am thankful for my support system at
school which included my academic advisors, mentors and supervisors.
I am excited to be part of the MDC team and look forward to hearing
your stories.

Hello CSUCI! My name is Czarina Gutierrez and I am a Graduate
Assistant at the MDC. I am currently in my final year of the Master’s
Program for Counseling and College Student Personnel at California
Lutheran University. I started my college career at California Lutheran
University (CLU) where I earned my Bachelor of Arts in
Communication. During my undergraduate career I was involved in
TRiO Student Support Services, Residence Life, Latin American Student
Organization (LASO), and worked as a Student Assistant in Disability
Support Services. It was through these experiences that I found my
passion for serving students. After graduating, I took a year off to grow
professionally and began working with the transfer population at CLU.
After some time off, I decided to return to school to further my
education and experience. I am a first-generation college graduate and
navigating higher education would not have been possible without the
support of my family, friends, and mentors. When I am not working or
doing homework, I enjoy spending time with my family and friends. I
am a big Disney fan and love binge watching The Office. I am very
excited to be a part of the MDC team and meet all of you!































PATH Letter By Leticia Cazares
March 2020

P A T H  S T A F F

Precious Becerra
PATH Student Assistant 

Psychology
Spring 2020

Leticia H. Cazares, M.S.
Coordinator of PATH

(805) 437-3528
leticia.cazares@csuci.edu

Andi Garcia
PATH Student Assistant 

Liberal Studies & Spanish
Spring 2021

PATH students I hope your semester is going well! Just a
few reminders: Note Spring Break is taking place March
23-27, 2020.  The Multicultural Dream Center will be
open 8am-5pm for this week.  If you have yet to
schedule your semester check-in please do so as soon as
possible. 
    TO SCHEDULE YOUR 1:1 APPOINTMENT GO TO: 
              https://go.oncehub.com/LeticiaCazares 





























MAR/WOC Letter 
By Natalie Johnson

March 2020

M A R / W O C  S T A F F

Natalie Johnson, M.Ed.
Coordinator of Underrepresented

Student Initiatives

Emily Quiñonez
Political Science, Anthropology,&

Chicanx Studies
Spring 2022

Megan Keleta
Health Science major & Psychology

minor 
Spring 2021

 

I  w o u l d  l o v e  t o  m e e t  w i t h  y o u  t o

i n f o r m  y o u  o f  o u r  n e w  s e r v i c e s

a n d  t o  c a t c h  u p .  T o  b o o k  a n

a p p o i n t m e n t  w i t h  m e  p l e a s e  g o  t o

t h e  l i n k  b e l o w .

 

h t t p s : / / g o . o n c e h u b . c o m / N a t a l i e J o h n s o n















https://immigrantsrising.org/resources?_sft_keyword=scholarships



immigrantsrising.org/financial-support/pre-law-fund/

PRE Law Fund



Webanirs

RSVP: zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_H3byZxEhS_2QP-OUAqyMDQ

RSVP: zoom.us/webinar/register/4815741049739/WN_lVsgGRLuQASIrw1Cy0EUiw?
fbclid=IwAR3LBbW50_SdxfdSDOWWMNmX7mm5PASsL6RdpL9doDndlL5sKcXlFh_

dSlY




